- The pandemic is not over yet and we all need to work together and protect each other from coronavirus.
- The best way to do this is to make sure we've all been vaccinated.
- But the small things we've been doing:
 - Washing our hands
 - Meeting outdoors
 - Minimising our social contacts
 - o Keeping our distance
 - Keeping indoor spaces well ventilated
 - Wearing a face covering in indoor public places
 - And working from home
- Will be even more important.
- Together we can do this.
- Together we can keep Wales safe.
- Diolch o galon i chi gyd and please enjoy the summer.
- I will take questions from journalists and, as usual all the answers will be broadcast on our social media.